
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, MARCH 30, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AND THEN THERE WERE ONLY 2. IT’S DAY 30 OF OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH AND 

COUNTING TODAY THERE ARE ONLY TWO DAYS LEFT IN WHICH TO WRITE YOUR LETTER 

MONTH LETTER. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU? 

SO, HOW LONG HAVE YOU LISTENED TO WRVM? HERE ARE A FEW RESPONSES TO THAT 

QUESTION. 

[MARV – EMAIL] Although WRVM has been on the air for more than 50 years, we have only been aware 

of the local translator for about 10 years or so.  We are able to hear 4 or 5 Christian radio stations here, but 

WRVM is the one we choose to listen to almost exclusively.  We listen quite routinely from 7-9 am.   I 

know when the music segments of programming come on and I listen to them whenever possible.  I like 

listening to Prophecy Today because it tells about Mideast politics that I sometimes don't get from other 

news sources.  I also enjoy the Gospel Greats program on Saturday afternoons, and I especially appreciated 

the program on Feb. 27 featuring hymns for the whole program. We were able to visit the station last 

summer, and we appreciated the tour of your facility.  We're happy we found you on the dial and hope 

you'll be there for many more years. 

[MARIE] It's always a pleasure to send a note at Letter Month, we have listened to WRVM since 

it began broadcasting across the airwaves many years ago. We are faithful listeners to several of 

our "favorite" programs plus we have it on much of the time. I love Request Time the most as I 

can have it on no matter what I'm doing. Other programs I want to be sitting & listening so I'm not 

distracted. And, I am very excited and I'm anxious to be attending the Wisconsin Gospel Music 

Festival at the Dells in May. I was so disappointed that it had to be canceled last year, I LOVE the 

southern gospel music. We pray for the WRVM staff & for the listeners that they might be blessed 

or even accept Christ as their personal Savior. 

[JUDY] I really enjoy listening to WRVM. I have been listening to your radio station since I was a 

young girl in the early 1960's. My dad would play WRVM when we were at our cottage up in 

northern WI. I have often looked for the station on the radio when I am traveling. I love all your 

programming. I especially like Prophecy Today on Saturdays at noon. I like your song request 

programs. The music really lifts me up and the teaching programs have helped me to grow in my 

understanding of the Bible. Your station has been a blessing for me for a long time! 

I’M STILL HOPING TO HEAR FROM YOU.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


